From: Jeanette.Reilly@met.pnn.police.uk
Sent: 18 January 2016 12:33
To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Subject: RE: Complaint against Police
Dear Lorraine,

A full copy of the report will be disclosed to you once the Misconduct Meeting has been held and any agreed
sanctions imposed on the officer.

Following the Misconduct Meeting | will be in a position to forward you the full report and a letter outlining your
right to appeal should you disagree with the outcome.

Many thanks

Jeanette

Jeanette Reilly | Police Constable | Serious Misconduct Investigation Unit (SMIU2A) | Directorate of
Professional Standards |

MetPhone 782253 | Telephone 020 7161 2253 | | Fax 020 7161 6798 |Email Jeanette.Reilly@met.police.uk
Address Empress State Building, 22nd Floor, Lillie Road, London, SW6 1TR

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 18 January 2016 12:15

To: Reilly Jeanette - HQ Directorate of Professional Standards
Subject: RE: Complaint against Police

Dear Jeanette

Could | therefore ask for a copy of the report you have made up so | know before we attend what is said
in the report.

| think it is only right | know what has been said. As PC G would have been told and it seems that we are
the only one that have not had a copy of the report and the complaint was put in by my son after all.

Regards

Lorraine

From: Jeanette.Reilly@met.pnn.police.uk [mailto:Jeanette.Reilly@met.pnn.police.uk]
Sent: 18 January 2016 12:10

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Subject: RE: Complaint against Police

Dear Lorraine,

It is my understanding that Simon will be permitted to attend the meeting and this will be explained when
Lambeth inform you of the meeting date.

Hope this helps.
Regards

Jeanette




